M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Bonnie Rickert, Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Mike Wilson, Purchasing Agent

DATE:
January 4, 2016
RE:

Gasoline and Diesel – Bid Renewal
The bid for Gasoline and Diesel Fuel was awarded to Lykins Oil for the period of March 1, 2015 through February 29, 2016, with one renewal option remaining.

Upon recommendation from Heather Roth, Director of Transportation, an offer was made to extend the contract for an additional year.  Ron Lykins, President of Lykins Oil, agreed to the one year renewal at the current contract terms.

I recommend that the bid be renewed for the period of March 1, 2016 through February 28, 2017 with Lykins Oil utilizing the second renewal option.
